
From:  

Matt Morrissey  

Email:  

morrissey.matt@ymail.com  

Location:  

Grant Park, Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Freeways are so last century yet we blindly keep funding their expansion. We don't need freeway 
building in Portland, we need better transport for getting around by foot, bike or public transport. And 
we need our government to be bold in funding this work…our transport system is unsafe and too 
polluting with the typical American dominance of the car. Please act!  
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